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Finance and Resources Committee Meeting – 17 November 2008 
  
VAT DEREGISTRATION UPDATE 
  

Executive summary and recommendations  
 
Introduction  
The HPC is in the process of deregistering 22-26 Stannary St Ltd for VAT 
purposes.  This paper is an update on the process. 
   
Decision  
The Committee is asked to note progress on the deregistration process.  No 
decision is required.  
 
Background information  
In 2008, Baker Tilly Tax and Accounting Ltd have been working on the HPC’s 
behalf to obtain VAT deregistration for HPC’s subsidiary, 22-26 Stannary Street 
Ltd.  A letter was received from HMRC, dated 13 October, stating that 
deregistration will take effect from 28 September 2008. 
 
We are working with Baker Tilly on completing the final administrative steps, 
including making a final VAT payment owing.   
 
Resource implications  
Nil 
 
Financial implications  
Baker Tilly fees to deregister 22-26 Stannary St Ltd. 
 
Note - interest charges levied by the HMRC for VAT amounts owing are likely to 
be offset by money market interest earned by HPC in the interim. 
 
Appendices 
Appendix One – Letter from HMRC dated 13 October 2008 
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